
Pennant Update Week 10 

The 2018 pennant season is now complete except for those teams which have 

been successful in reaching the Zone Finals. 

At Bowral the Grade 3 topped the ladder in Section1.  The Bowral grade 6 team 

finished second and the grade 7 team third. 

Saturday 26th May was the Final round for the Grade 6 and 7 teams. 

Grade 6 played the Camden Men’s No3 side and had a very good win of 10-0 

points.  All three sides won with the final score 78-28 shots.  Unfortunately 

Robertson where unable to defeat Teralga who had a 61-53 shot win with the 

points going 9-1 to Teralga.  This meant that the final situation on the ladder 

was a win to Teralga with 56 points with Bowral second four points behind on 

52. 

Grade 7 played their final match at Camden Men’s Club and had a narrow loss 

61-59 shots with 8-2 points in favour of Camden.  The Ladder leadership battle 

was between Camden RSL and Campbelltown City.  This resulted in a win for 

Camden RSL which meant that both sides finished on 71 points with the top 

spot going to Camden RSL on a count back.  Bowral finished third on the ladder 

with 49.5, 2 points ahead of Picton who finished fourth. 

Zone 5 publish the skipper’s ladder which indicates the most successful 

skippers.  Of course the skipper leads a team, so all members of the team 

should take equal credit. 

In Grade 3, with four teams taking part, the results were; 

1. Mick Spong 

2. Mick Armstrong 

4. Stuart Rigg 

In Grade 6, with six teams 

1. Kevin Stafford 

2 David Coltman 

4. Paul Leverett 

In Grade 7, with six teams 

6 Gordon Lewis 



7 Dan Ticehurst 

9 Bob Edwards. 

A thanks to all participants who played for Bowral this Pennant season.  We 

wish the Grade 3 team success against Springwood Bowling Club over the 

weekend of June 2nd and 3rd. 

Go Bowral!!! 

 


